On November 20th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding Board Item PM6 - Project Modifications for Sandpiper Shores Elementary:

Question #1 - Why is this so expensive? 

Response #1 - The sound packages per chiller typically cost between $5,000 and $6,000.  The size of the chiller and the number of chillers is what determines the price.

Question #2 - What are the materials and size?

Response #2 - These are not panels that are placed on the walls of the chiller enclosure, which is would be done if the units were already in place.  This is a factory modification to the prefabricated chiller.  It is shipped for a component method of installation, therefore there is not a list of materials that is associated with this item.  The changes to the chillers include a quieter fan and sound blankets around various components of the chiller.
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